
From: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO) 
Sent: 16 March 2012 12:40 
To: 'Nadia Kamel';  
Cc: chgratziou@yahoo.com; 'Brian Ward';  
Subject: RE: ERS statement on E-Cigarettes and emerging nicotine products 
 
Dear Ms Kamel, Dear Ms Gratziou, 
  
many thanks for your mail. Highly appreciated.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Dominik Schnichels 

 

 
From: Nadia Kamel [mailto:nadia.kamel@ersnet.org]  

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 12:36 PM 
To:  SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO) 

Cc: chgratziou@yahoo.com; 'Brian Ward' 

Subject: ERS statement on E-Cigarettes and emerging nicotine products 

Dear  
Dear Mr. Schnichels, 
 
Following your discussion yesterday with Prof Christina Gratziou, ERS Tobacco Control 
Committee chair, and as agreed, please find the link on the ERS website to the recently adopted 
(February 2012) ERS statement on e-cigarettes and emerging nicotine products: 
http://www.ersnet.org/eu-affairs/item/4494-european-respiratory-society-statement-on-e-
cigarettes-and-emerging-products-.html  
 
Kind regards, 
Nadia Kamel on behalf of  
 
Christina Gratziou 
Chair ERS Tobacco Control Committee 
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